
 
 

 
 
 
 

Carrington Park Leisure Centre Management 

 
Council considered a confidential report regarding Carrington Park Leisure Centre at its meeting on Monday 25 
November 2019.   
 
Council’s decision at that meeting authorised staff to make information regarding that report public in due course.   
 
Council’s decision has since been communication to key stakeholders at Carrington Park Leisure Centre, enabling the 
following information to be made public in accordance with the authority provided by Council: 
 

 At its meeting on 25 November 2019, Council resolved to introduce a new management model for the 
Carrington Park Leisure Centre (the Centre). 

 A review of management arrangements for the Centre was required as the agreement with Carrington Park 
Management Association (the current managers of the venue) is due to expire on 31 December 2019. 

 The new model will see Council manage the facility directly, through the Indoor Leisure Facilities team.   

 Direct management of the Centre will enable Council to be more involved in the overall strategic direction of 
the facility and ensure a focus on increasing usage and participation.  It will also facilitate a precinct wide 
approach to the future management of Carrington Park within the context of the Reserve. 

 The change will leverage resources and systems from the Indoor Leisure Facilities at Rowville Community 
Centre and Knox Regional Netball Centre, and will be supported by an ongoing staff engagement (0.5 EFT).  
Council will also be investing approximately $20,000 to implement a new booking software and IT 
communication systems at the Centre. 

 
Enquiries regarding the above information should be direct to Bronwyn Commandeur on 9298 8236 or Daniel 
Petracca on 9763 7400. 
 
 
 
 


